Clay, Robert

From: University Relations

Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2016 10:34 AM
To: Facultystaff; AllStudents

Subject: Timely Warning: Near Campus Incident
Importance: High

At approximately 10 a.m. this morning, the Jefferson City Police Department received a call of shots fired in the 1000
block of EIm Street, which is just north of campus. The incident involved a black Hyundai Sonata driven by a black
female. The vehicle might have bullet holes in it. A black male subject wearing a black and gray jacket was seen running
south toward Chestnut Street. There is no further description at this time.

The Lincoln University Police Department is currently assisting Jefferson City Police in locating the subjects and/or
vehicle mentioned above. As always, be mindful of your surroundings and report any suspicious person or activity to the
Lincoln University Police Department at 573-681-5555.
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